SCHOOL NOTICE
Dear Parents
[bookmark: _GoBack]School will be open tomorrow for a 10:30am start in line with the majority of the local primary schools within the Aireborough Learning Partnership Trust. 
This later start time will give pupils and staff time to get in safely and give me time to clear the site to ensure it is safe for pupils and parents.

Mr D. Norris
Headteacher  


